From: Emily Martin

To: HHC Exhibits

Subject: HB 3063

Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 10:25:14 AM
Hello,

I am taking the time to reach out to you and let my concerns regarding Bill HB 3063 be
known.

I don't believe this about "pro" or "anti" anything but it's about keeping MY medical freedom,
body autonomy and parent rights.

I believe that we as parents and individuals should have a say of what goes in or what we opt
out of putting into our children's bodies.

I strongly believe that parents should be given a choice on whether they choose to vaccinate
their children or not because vaccines are NOT a one size fits all. If they were, then there
wouldn't have been over $4 billion given to families of those who have suffered vaccine
injuries or even death. Vaccines are not safe and there have not been ANY studies done with a
true placebo. These vaccines have not been studied for safety in over 30 years- and we are
giving these to NEWBORNS!!!

It's also so scary knowing that pharmaceutical companies are not even being held liable for
their product due to The National Childhood Vaccine Injury Act of 1986.

I stand for medical freedom, NOT the illusion of it and I hope you do too!
Thank you,

Emily Martin

Keizer, Oregon
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